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September 2018 

 

We would like to update the property owners in the Historic Lincoln Heights district 

for the third quarter of 2018. 

 

 Receptacles emptied on a regular basis 

 

 The Lincoln Heights website www.historiclincolnheights.com for information 

regarding the Board of Directors. 

 

 

 The next Board of Directors meeting will be on Tuesday, October 30th at 11:00 

am at 141 West Avenue 34.      

 Approval of 5% assessment increase for the next three years, approved by the 

Board and will be on the 2019 tax county bills.   

 Board of Directors elections will be in November, if you would like to serve 

please contact us. 

 2019 Annual Planning Report will be submitted to the Board for review.  

 Juan Urbina and Marco Navarro, continue to work and clean the neighborhood.  
 

 

To reach the maintenance staff or any concerns or questions please call 888-356-

2726 or call 323-223-1234.  

 

Historic Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone EDC 

Board Members 
 

 

http://www.historiclincolnheights.com/

